
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
When opening our business Tee Box Golf Simulators & Lounge LTD we knew the importance 
of creating a fun environment for patrons to enjoy our establishment.  We learned that with 
the virtual golf aspect of our business we needed a Liquor Primary Licence vs a Food 
Primary Licence which we spent about 6 months getting approved for.  When doing the 
initial application with the LCRB however, we filled out the form incorrectly and had our 
hours only running from 9AM-9PM four days per week and 9AM-11PM the other three days.  
Ideally in order to ensure our business remains profitable we would like to have the ability 
to serve food and alcohol until 11PM seven nights per week to accommodate birthday 
partys, staff events, Christmas parties etc.  This was our plan from the on-set and are 
hoping our city council can understand the uniqueness of our business, the area of town 
we operate in and the lack of disruption this change would have to the neighbouring 
businesses. 
 
Thank you,  
Tee Box Ownership Group 


